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Pulaski County
Electoral Board

The Pulaski County Electoral Board met on January 9, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. in the Emergency
Operations Center for the purpose of the Board’s Reorganization. Persons present were: Amy
Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary and Leann Phillips,
Director of Elections/General Registrar.

Amy Lewis, Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:03 p.m.

Reorganization of the Board — Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson,
Secretary. The motion of this slate was made by Sherry Johnson, seconded by Amy Lewis and
passed unanimously.

Minutes of the October 11, 2023, November 1, 2023, meetings and the November 8, 2023
Canvass were unanimously approved as presented.

Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar, reported on several items:

Dual Primary to be held on March 5, 2024. There will be 780 ballots sent out from the
Permanent mailing list.

DemTech poll books

Statement of Results forms for Dual Primary
Date for Training of Chiefs and Assistant Chiefs will be February 17, 2024 at 10:00 a.m.
Our next Electoral Board meeting will be February 6, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.
The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary



